
Sample Email/Letter to the CRC: 

 

(CRC Commissioner Email List: http://flcrc.gov/Commissioners) 

 

Dear Chairman and Commissioners: 

 

I am writing to express my support of Proposal 83 by Commissioner Nicole Washington regarding the 

inclusion of the Florida College System in the state constitution.  

 

This proposal would place the Florida College System, the largest higher education system in Florida, on 

the same playing field with both the K-12 system and the State University System in the Florida 

Constitution. With the support of the Association of Florida Colleges and all 28 college presidents, 

Proposal 83 reflects and confirms the strong mission of the Florida College System – the preservation of 

open access and affordability to high-quality career educational programs. Our Florida Constitution is 

built around democratic values.  

 

So, we just ask for a chance for the citizens of Florida to decide whether Florida College System should 

be similarly codified constitutionally, as the university and K-12 systems are.  Such an opportunity would 

show that Florida’s values are reflected through our colleges.  

 

I thank you for your work and commitment to the State of Florida.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

<Sign your name here> 


